

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR MICHAEL P. FLANAGAN SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

May 2, 2011

Mr. Charles Glaes, Superintendent Vicksburg Community Schools 301 South Kalamazoo Vicksburg, MI 49097

Dear Mr. Glaes:

The Michigan Department of Education (MDE) working collaboratively with the School Nutrition Association of Michigan (SNAM) has awarded Certificates of Appreciation to your school food service program employees that have 25 years of service in helping to provide healthy and nutritious meals to the students of Michigan. Food service employees often times are not given the credit or respect for providing such an important function as providing the food, energy and nutrients required for students to perform at their very best during the school day. We hope these certificates are a small step in recognizing the dedication and impact they have in the important duties they perform.

We have enclosed a certificate which we ask you to present to the following member of your staff – Maureen Ouvry. Please be sure to let her know she has the appreciation and respect from the MDE, SNAM, and your district for meeting the challenges of providing school meals on a daily basis. Reaching 25 years of service in the school food service business is a great and honorable achievement.

Thank you for your assistance in honoring this dedicated food service employee.

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Chartrand, Director

Grants Coordination and School Support

Mary ann Charland

mac/ks/ar

STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION

JOHN C. AUSTIN - PRESIDENT • CASANDRA E. ULBRICH - VICE PRESIDENT NANCY DANHOF - SECRETARY • MARIANNE YARED MCGUIRE - TREASURER RICHARD ZEILE - NASBE DELEGATE • KATHLEEN N. STRAUS DANIEL VARNER • EILEEN LAPPIN WEISER



PRESENTED TO Maureen Ouvry

In recognition of 25 years of service to Michigan's children with the School Lunch program.

Issued by the

MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

AND THE

SCHOOL NUTRITION ASSOCIATION OF MICHIGAN

Dated this 2nd day of May, 2011

Superintendent of Public Instruction

Director, Grants Coordination and School Support

President, School Nutrition Association of Michigan

President Elect, School Nutrition Association of Michigan